
 
 
 
 

 
 

Notice to Parents and Students Regarding the  
Use of Audio/Video Equipment on School Buses 

 
Audio/Video recording equipment may be installed on school 
buses to monitor school transportation and may be recording bus 
activity and student behaviors. Students may not always be aware 
when recording is taking place. 
 
Big Sky bus Lines Safety Supervisor or a representative of Big 
Sky Bus Lines may review audio/video recordings on a routine 
basis and evidence of student misconduct will be addressed. 
Students found to be in violation of bus rules will be notified and 
discipline will be initiated. The Great Falls Public Schools 
progressive discipline protocols will be enforced by the 
management of Big Sky Bus Lines. 
 
All audio/video records will be treated as private records and kept 
secure by Big Sky Bus Lines. Those who are not related to a 
disciplinary incident will not be permitted to view audio/video 
records. 
 
 

http://www.bigskybuslines.com/schoolbus.html

